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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 3:11 PM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: GW17-002

Please post the following under Comments and Responses in the H&I Grain docket, GW17-
002. (The message was not auto-forwarded so I just saw it today.)  
 
-Patty 
 
From: Warne's Appliance   
Sent: Monday, August 6, 2018 10:47 AM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] GW17-002 
 
Rick Warne 

 
DeSmet SD 57231 
 
GW17-002 
  
Public Utilities Commission  
  
     This letter pertains to the matter of the PUC taking receivership of the H&I grain issue. I am a producer that lost 
money when H&I became insolvent. I am also a business owner in DeSmet SD. Area producers not being able to get paid 
by H&I Grain has had a huge affect on our areas economy. Taking thatr amount of money out of a rural trade area has 
affected our entire town. Please take receivership of the H&I Grain issue we need your help. 
  
Rick Warne 
DeSmet SD 




